
The operation, charging, storing and use of hoverboards is prohibited in all Nova
Southeastern University facilities and on all university property and other properties
owned and leased by the university with no exception. This includes all indoor and
outdoor areas and properties.

E-Scooters, Electric Skateboards and E-Bikes are allowed for transportation to and from
campus. These devices shall not be allowed to be stored, or used in any NSU facility.
Charging is strictly prohibited inside or outside of any NSU facility. This policy does not
include wheel chairs or other ADA mobility devices.

NSU Fire Prevention Policy
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For questions, contact EHS@nova.edu

 
 
 

ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH AND SAFETY

All Hoverboards Prohibited

E-Scooters, Electric Skateboards and E-Bikes 
must be kept and maintained off campus.

 

NSU E-Mobility Device Policy
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